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THIS IS MY FATHER’S WORLD 

 
    Maltbie Babcock was an athlete. An out-
standing baseball pitcher and a champion 
swimmer, he kept himself in shape by run-
ning. When he was pastor of the First Pres-
byterian Church in Lackport, New York, he 
would run out in the early morning to the 
brow of the hill two miles away and look 
over at Lake Ontario. Before he left, he 
would tell his church staff, “I am going out 
to see my Father’s world.” From the brow of 
the hill, he would run two more miles to a 
deep ravine where as many as forty different 
species of birds found a sanctuary. Then he 
would run back. 
    Babcock loved athletics and nature, as 
well as playing music on the organ, piano, 
and violin.  So it was not strange that he 
should write a hymn extolling God’s handi-
work in nature. There are good lines to mem-
orize here, lines to remember when the 
world seems to be going haywire: “This is 
my Father’s world, O let me ne’er forget 
that though the wrong seems oft so strong, 
God is the Ruler yet.”  
 
  —copied   (See page 43 in your hymnal for 
all the words to this great hymn.) 
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 WEDNESDAY NIGHT  

BIBLE STUDY 

We are studying the book of Revelation. 
Outlines are available in the fellowship hall.   
   
 

 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Are you aware of the new tax law?  On 
your 2020 taxes you can claim up to $300 in 
cash gifts on your tax return even if you do 
not itemize.   So, retain your church giving 
statement that you have received and put 
with your tax documents.  

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2021 

OPERATION  
CHRISTMAS CHILD  

SHOEBOXES 
9,113,853 

SENT WORLDWIDE 
 

Among them were our 300 shoe-
boxes.   
 

Ways you can help in 2021! 

You can donate your used Christmas 
cards; 
If you have any old knit shirts you don’t 
want anymore they can be put to good use 
making jump ropes; 
Also, if you have any fabric that you are 
not using and would be willing to donate 
we will put it to good use. 
 
W 

In February we are continuing to collect 

soap, washcloths, toothbrushes, and 

combs and brushes.   

Remember: We can no longer send 

toothpaste or any liquids.   

CHURCH WEATHER  

CLOSING POLICY 

This winter we will continue to use Channel 2 
(WFMY), cable Channel 9, to announce our 
closing plans. Forecasts will be reviewed and 
local conditions surveyed when practical, and a 
decision made by the Pastor, with advice from 
the Chairman of the Deacons and the Properties 
Chairman. Please, be alert to that channel Satur-
day night and Sunday morning. Wednesday 
night closings will be handled by calls from the 
deacons. The parking lot and walks will be 
scraped, or salt applied when appropriate, but 
each person should review their own situation 
before venturing out, and use extra precaution. 
WHEN IN DOUBT, DON’T COME OUT!!! 
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FEBRUARY 

BIRTHDAYS 

1.   Linda Maness 
3.   Jean Stout 
10. Margaret Owens 
13. Patsy Howard 
16. Pat Durham 
19. Dan Cowen 
20. Jean Johnson 
21. Claire Collins 
22. Mary Hunsinger 
26. Clint Perkins 
27. Vicky Marmolejo 
 
 

    FEBRUARY 

  ANNIVERSARIES 
22. Bob & Jean Rogers (64th) 
 

 Attention Members and Attenders of 

HHBC: If you have a February Birthday or 

Anniversary, please let the church office know.  

(336 584-8040) 

FEBRUARY 2021 
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Deacon’s 
Meeting 6:30 
pm 
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Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
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Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
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Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
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Choir 6 pm 
Prayer/Bible 

Study 6:45 pm 
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Meals-on-Wheels 
Schedule will be changing—not available. 
 

 

SERVICE TIMES 

Sundays:  Sunday School: 9:15 am    
                 Worship Service: 10:30 am 
Wednesdays:  Choir Practice:  6:00 pm 
                 Prayer/Bible Study:  6:45 pm 
 

Secretary’s Hours:  
                      Mon & Wed. 8:30—2 pm 
                      Thurs.  8:30-12 noon 
 

Check out our website at: 
www.hollyhillbaptist.org 

                 

 

E-MAILS 

Dr. Gene Hunsinger: eeh1@bellsouth.net 
Eldridge Matkins: hematkins@yahoo.com 
Office Email:  lorene@childrey.com or  
              hollyhillbaptistchurch@gmail.com 
 
 

Deacon:  Jim  Howard 




